Police Scotland
Giffnock Police Office
Braidholm Road
Giffnock
Glasgow 

17/02/2019

Dear East Renfrewshire Primary School
East Renfrewshire Campus Police Officers would like to invite all primary school children within East Renfrewshire to take part in a Road Safety Poster competition highlighting the need for drivers to slow down so children can walk and cycle to school safely
[bookmark: _GoBack]Officers would like children to think of the dangers of adults speeding and parking inappropriately near to the school entrances. Children could try promote safe walking and cycling to school within their poster 

All posters can be submitted on A4 paper and should be as colourful as possible.
The competition will be divided into 3 categories: with a winner from each category being chosen
Primary 1 to Primary 3
Primary 4/5
Primary 6/7
The winning posters will be turned into a professional banner that can be displayed outside their school as well as having their poster displayed at various locations.

All completed entries will be uplifted from Primary schools on Monday 9th March 2020.
Best of luck with your entries and I look forward to looking at all the wonderful submissions. 

PC Karen Gallagher G435
Giffnock Police Office
Karen.Gallagher2@scotland.pnn.police.uk

